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Region I Homeland Security Tribal Committee-Minutes
07/06/2006

10:00 AM-12:00 PM

                                 Location : Angel of the Winds Casino Admin. Bldg

******************************************************************************************** 

Meeting Called By:   Lynda Harvey 
Present: Andrew Hendrickson, Leslie Eastwood, Felix Moran, Lorelei Ranney, J Goss, Bill Williams, Steve Hardy, Belinda Paxton, Curt Russell, Shari Mattson Cooper, Ryan Chartier, Debra Muir, Glenn Coil and Lynda Harvey  By Proxy: Chief Budrow and Chief Mount
Agenda Topics:  
Guests:
Shari Mattson Cooper





Regional Risk Communications Specialist
Emergency Preparedness and Response Program
Phone: (425) 339-5249
Fax: (425)339-5278
Email:  scooper@shd.snohomish.wa.gov
Ryan Chartier

Region I Strategic National Stockpile Coordinator (SNS)

Emergency Preparedness & Response Program

Phone: (425)339-5252

Email:  rchartier@shd.snohomish.wa.gov
Snohomish Health District
3020 Rucker Avenue, Suite 300
Everett, WA 98201
We had two guest speakers at the July 06, 2006 meeting. Our first guest speaker, Shari Mattson Cooper gave a presentation on Risk Communications. Shari presented a short power point emphasizing the power of communications and the importance of getting it done right. Ryan Chartier was our second guest speaker and spoke briefly on the Strategic National Stockpile.

The remainder of the meeting was dedicated to reviewing the allocations of the ’06 Homeland Security dollars and what those allocations might look like. Three presentations were reviewed. The majority of representatives present voted to pursue a five county split of the ’06 award, with each representative working through their lead agency to seek local funding. Both Chief Mount and Chief Budrow submitted their vote by proxy after reviewing the three slides. 
Some discussion was had in regards to the legal status of ESCA. Chief Goss stated that he did not believe that ESCA was a recognized government in itself. 

Curt Russell indicated that Don Boyd from Whatcom County has strongly suggested that the two Tribes in Whatcom County join the county. 

Lynda Harvey spoke to a comment that she made while attending the EMI 580 course. A Federal representative indicated that the State has an obligation to fund the Tribes. The State indicated that they meet this obligation when they pass through the funds to the Regions. The Federal concept was misleading, in that Tribes left the meeting with the impression that they could now go to the State for direct funding. Lynda Harvey raised this concern with both the Federal and State representative. The Federal representative stated that he was going to investigate further into the matters of their performance audits and how it is that they ask those questions of the State. 
Curt gave briefings regarding the IMT, NWWARN, LEPC/SERC, and Table Top Exercises. 







